
Weekly Bulletin  

11th September 2023 
 

 
 

Westminster Headlines 

 

In assemblies this week the children have been learning all 

about our school’s vision and values  

inspire believe achieve. 

Certificates awarded at our weekly celebration assembly 

are linked to our school’s vison and values. 

 

Cricket started this week with Coach Tom from the 

Cheshire Cricket Board.  The children will be taking part in 

weekly cricket lessons for the next 12 weeks. 

 

The children in year 6 harvested vegetables from the 

school’s allotment in readiness of soup making next week. 

The children proudly reported that they have collected 

carrots, onions, beans and garlic from our allotment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs 

 

Monday  

SATs Booster - Year 6  

Choir - All Year groups  

 

Tuesday  

Cricket - Year 3  

 

Wednesday  

Art – All Year Groups  

Book Club – All Year Groups  

Multi Sports – KS 1  

Netball – Year 5 & 6  

Gardening – All Year groups (8 places) 

 

Thursday 

Basket Ball – Year 5&6  

(Start Date 28th September) 

Drama (Action Transport) – Year 5&6  

 

Attendance 

 

Attendance and punctuality is very important to our school. 

 

This week our attendance as a school was 96%. 

 

As a school we are striving to achieve 100% attendance each 

week. Attendance this week has not hit target – please 

ensure your child is in school every day. 

 

Events 

 

“Come Dine with Westminster”  

Year 5 & 6 will be making soup and 

bread for their families to enjoy 

Monday 18th September 3:15pm 

 

Harvest Festival 

Friday 29th September 8:45am 

 

PTA Meeting  

Monday 25th September 3:15pm 

 

Celebration Assembly  

Every Friday 8:45am-9:00am 
Reminders 

 

Swimming – Years 1 & 6 – Every Tuesday. 

Please ensure your child has the correct kit and a 

towel 

PE kit – white t-shirt, black 

shorts/leggings/tracksuit bottoms, trainers 

 

Don’t forget to read every day at home. 

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Cycle Safety  

 

If your child is cycling to and from school, they MUST 

wear a cycle helmet. The same goes for if they are 

using their bike outside of school. PCSO Wynne will be 

coming in to school to speak to the children about the 

importance of cycle safety. 


